
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding for the medical clinic portion of the Kent Medical Clinic and Affordable 

Housing Mixed Use Facility in fiscal year 2023. The entity to receive funding for this project is 

Sea Mar Community Health Centers, located in Seattle, Washington. 

 

This funding will support construction of the medical clinic portion of Sea Mar’s new Kent clinic 

and affordable housing development. This project will allow Sea Mar increase access to 

healthcare, culturally sensitive care, as well as affordable and equitable medical and housing 

services to underserved populations including those of low income, the uninsured or publicly 

insured, and disenfranchised minority groups 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

 

______________________ 

Adam Smith 

Member of Congress  


